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Expo Construction Notice 

Pico Boulevard Bridge Construction- Pile Installation 
As part of the construction of the Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will 
continue with additional activities to support the construction of the Pico Boulevard Bridge, 
including implementing new traffic controls and installation of bridge piles along Pico 
Boulevard and the Expo Right-of-Way (ROW) in the City of Los Angeles. The work is 
being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-
Rados Joint Venture (SRJV) and its subcontractors. This work is scheduled to begin on 
Monday, June 3, 2013 through Friday, July 5, 2013. Work hours are scheduled from 9:00 
p.m. to 6:00 a.m., Monday through Friday. To view the complete construction notice, 
please click here.  

http://www.buildexpo.org/pdf_uploads/cons_9qvrh9wk4.pdf 

 
Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | 
Metro Library 

Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
1 Gateway Plaza 

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952 
Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447 

 


